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Dear Readers and Visitors,

Hereby we would like to inform you that National Széchényi Library will be closed from November 1
until November 4, 2019. During these days, visitors cannot attend our temporary exhibitions either.
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We are looking forward to seeing you again in the Library on Tuesday November 5.
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